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A PERSONAL MESSAGE FROM THE PREMIER 
 
On behalf of the Government of Ontario, I am delighted to extend 
warm greetings to everyone attending the Top Talents Awards Gala of 
the Canadian Tamil Youth Alliance (CTYA). 
 
The success of Ontario’s young people is vital to the future of our 
province. Education — inside and outside the classroom — is the most 
important investment we can make in our youth. By providing Tamil 
Canadian youth with opportunities to fulfill their potential, give back to 
the community and cultivate their leadership skills, Canadian Tamil 
Youth Alliance is helping create the next generation of thinkers, 
community builders and role models. 
 
I commend everyone in attendance for your support of CTYA’s 
laudable mission. Take pride in knowing that your generosity is helping 
empower your community’s youth. I would also like to thank the 
dedicated organizers and volunteers who have devoted time and effort 
to making this event possible. 
 
Finally, I wish to congratulate the remarkable young people receiving 
these awards. I wish you every success as you set your sights on 
higher education and future accomplishments. 
 
Please accept my best wishes for an inspiring evening. 
 

 
Kathleen Wynne 
Premier 


